
 

Notice of Product Discontinuation​
​
From: Preeth Kumar – Product Manager, HALO ​
​
Date of Issue: April 14, 2025 

Re: Product End of Life (EOL) – HALO-V2.00, HALO-V2.50 & HALO 2-C 

This notice outlines IPVideo/Pelcoproducts that have been discontinued.​
 
 Discontinued Product  Description  Replacement Product Description 

HALO-V2.00 HALO Smart Sensor 2 

HALO-3C  HALO IoT Smart Sensor 
3C 

HALO-V2.50 HALO Smart Sensor 2.5 

HALO-2C HALO Smart Sensor 2C 
 

Last order date 

All discontinued products listed are no longer available to order. 

RMA and warranty policy on discontinued products 

If a failure of an above-listed discontinued product occurs while the product is under 
warranty and such failure is covered by the warranty, IPVideo/Pelco will replace the failed 
unit with an approved replacement unit. Please refer to the warranty and product policies for 
more details, at https://halodetect.com/warranty/ 

Support policy 

IPVideo/Pelco will continue to support the above-listed discontinued products until the 
expiration of the installed Product’s warranty as determined by the unit's service tag. 
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